
 
 
 
 
 
 
24 June 2003 
 
 
Elton Humphrey 
Committee Secretary 
Australian Senate Community Affairs References Committee 
Parliament House 
Canberra 
ACT 2600 
 
 
Dear Elton 
 
Senate Select Committee on Medicare 
 
Please find enclosed the VCOSS submission to the Senate Select Committee on Medicare.  
We thank the Committee for the extension to submit to the Inquiry beyond the advised 
closing date. 
 
We look forward to your advice that we can make our submission public, and for 
information on the public hearing and forum details for Victoria. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Victorian Council of Social Service 

 
Cath Smith 
Chief Executive Officer 

Patron 
Governor of Victoria 
Level 6, 130 Lt Collins St 
Melbourne Vic 3000 
Phone (03) 9654 5050 
Freecall 1800 133 340 
Fax (03) 9654 5749 
www.vcoss.org.au 
vcoss@vcoss.org.au 
ACN 005 014 988 
ABN 23 005 014 988 




